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Ottawa, 14th February, 1918.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 1st ultimo,with respect to Chief John

Ashnola, the particular of which have been noted.

In reply I beg to say that the Department

concurs in the action you took in this matter but it does

not appear that there is anything further you could do.

If the Chief desires to recover the stock disposed of by

his sen it seems to the Department that he should promptly

consult a lawyer on his own behalf and take such action as

may be advised.

Your obedient servant.

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

rown, Zeg..

Indian Agent,

1018, (R.G. 10, Volume 51705)
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